
THE WHITE H O USE 

WASHINGTON 

February 12, 1981 

Dear Paul: 

Thank you very much for my gift. It's on 
the desk - a beautiful crystal reminder 
about where the "Bucharoo" does stop. If 
I ever do forget - hit me over the head 
with it. 

Again thanks. 

Senator Paul Laxalt 
6660 Midhill Place 

Sincerely, 

Falls Church, Virginia 22043 


